
From: Teresa Murray < >  
Sent: Monday, August 9, 2021 12:57 PM 
To: Debbie Posey <dposey@okotoks.ca>; Jana Giger <jgiger@okotoks.ca> 
Subject: FCSS Board 

 

** External Message ** - Please be cautious when opening links or attachments in 
email 

 
Hi Debbie, Jana 
 
Regrettably, I am required to resign from the FCSS Board due to a change of work location outside of the Calgary 
area.   Thank you for the opportunity of serving on the Board, albeit, for a much shorter time than I had hoped 
for.   
 
Best regards. 
 
Teresa Murray 
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